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(608) 788-4000

FAX N 787420
February 7, 1991 "

WILLIAM L BERG
General Manager In reply, please

refer to LAC~13028

DOCKET NO. 50-409

Office of Management Information
and Prigram Control

U. %, Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Gent lemen:

SUBJECT: Dairyland Power Cooperative
La Crosse Boiling Water Reactor (LACBWR)
Possession-Only License No, DPR-45

Monthl r J ry 19

REFERENCES: 1) NRC Letter, Reia to Madgett,
dated September 19, 1077,
2) NRC Letter, Reid to Madgett,
dated December 29, 1977,

In accordance with instructions contained in Reference (1) and Technical
Specification Amendments contained in Reference (2), we are submitting
information concerning operability and availability of the La Crosse Boiling
Water Reactor (LACBWR) for the month of January.

The La Crosse Boiling Water Reactor was permanently shut down on
April 30, 1987. All cumulative operability data has been fixed at the end of
April 1987, since that was the termination of plant operation.
Please contact us i{f there are any questions concerning this report.
Sincerely,
DATRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE

Lrlbiam.

William L. Berg, Genéral Manager

WLB:REC:dh
Attachment
sc/att: A, Bert Davis, Regional Administrator, NRC-DRO-111

Peter Erickson, NRC Project Manager
D. Sherman (ANI Library)
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